
Dear Parents/Carers

On 7th January 2021, Green Top Choir have the exciting opportunity to take part in ‘Young Voices’ 25th
anniversary concert.

Young Voices is the biggest organiser of children’s choir concerts in the UK.  The concert gives school children a
rare chance to sing in a professional setting alongside a live orchestra and a rock band.  Hundreds of schools and
thousands of children all take part together, as well as leading artists. Please see the website
http://youngvoices.co.uk.

On the day of the concert children will leave school at approx 12:30pm for an afternoon of rehearsals in the arena.
The show will start at around 7pm and finish around 9:15pm with the children returning to school at approx.
10:15pm. We realise that this is a really long day, but the experience is well worth it and one that the children will
treasure forever.

We will be travelling by coach and all children attending are required to purchase and wear a Young Voices t-shirt.
The t-shirts come with a wrist band and small torch to use during the concert (please complete the attached form
with t-shirt size required). The total cost per child will be £5 as we have chosen to subsidise this event following the
pandemic to make it more accessible to all. This payment is payable on ParentPay. Please note due to Young
Voices safeguarding rules, we have to return to school on the coach and are unable to allow children to go home
with parents directly from the arena.

Parents that wish to, are also able to purchase tickets to watch their child in the show. Tickets can be
ordered at a cost of £20.00 each which is also payable on ParentPay.

Places are limited to a choir of 30 this year and therefore children will be selected on a first come first serve basis.

If you wish for your child to be a part of this amazing experience then please make payments on ParentPay and
complete the attached slip, DCMI consent and order form. All slips must be returned to Mrs Gutteridge By Friday
12th November 2021 at the very latest. (All payments, t-shirt and ticket orders need to be completed on
ParentPay by this date to avoid disappointment).

Yours sincerely

Miss C Salter
Head of School

Please return to Mrs Gutteridge by Friday 12th November 2021

Name of child:  ________________________________________________

Class:  ______________

I would like to confirm that  my child will be attending Young Voices on 12th January 2021.

Parent Signature:

http://youngvoices.co.uk


______________________________________________

Date: ________________






